

Message sent from Olathe Public Schools

## Parents-

Classes are going well. Marching band students continue to have weekly music pass-offs. We will try to keep the gradebook as updated as possible. 7th hour percussion class has their first playing test Friday. Third hour will have a playing test very soon.

A reminder that we will hold our first booster meeting of the year tomorrow evening at 7:00 p.m. in the band room. It is easiest to park on the West side of the building and enter through door Z.

Especially for parents of marching band students, this is the best way to understand all of the different upcoming events and have your questions answered.

## **Donations needed**

Now that we use bottle water and pre-packaged snack for health safety reasons, we are requesting donations of those items for the marching band. Please see the links below if you are able to help. We also need some additional chaperone volunteers for events. We are required to have at least one adult on every bus for every performance.

**Bottle Water Donation** 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E054AAEA829A5F85-20229

**Snack Donations** 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E054AAEA829A5F85-20228

Assist with Serving Food and Beverage https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E054AAEA829A5F85-20226

Chaperones

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E054AAEA829A5F85-20227

Thanks, Mr. Smikahl